
Sevenstones Roman Day 
Dear Parents/Carers of Sevenstones, 

 On Thursday 22nd May, we will be holding a Roman Day! 

Children are welcome to dress up in a Roman costume…this can be a 

Roman soldier, gladiator or in a traditional Roman toga. The children 

have all been shown ideas.  

If you need some help, please contact me and I will see what I can do 

(seesaw or kbird@stjust.tpacademytrust.org)  

Some ideas if needed… 

 

 

During the day we will be doing different Roman activities… I don’t 

want to give away too much in advance!  

We hope to make Roman Day a fun (and informative) day for all the 

children, bringing together our learning this half term. 

Parents will be welcome to come and join us from 2:30pm-3pm. 

Many Thanks in advance, 

Mrs Bird and Mrs Denley 
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